Lliswerry High School



Friday 26 September 2025

<u>Headteacher's Update</u>

Dear Parents and Carers,

It's been a busy week this week, here's what has been going on.



Our facebook page is Live! Please follow us!





Leaders of Now - School Council

Today, some members of our school council are attending an event organised by Show Racism The Red Card. This event is to launch a new project called 'Leaders of Now'. The project will empower our learners to take action, giving them a voice and enabling them to make changes here at Lliswerry and beyond. This is the start of a year long project for our council. We are excited to support their journey and can't wait to see all of the impact they have.

The top three choices from are learners are below, we will see what the final choice is soon!

















Well done to all our distance runners who represented the school at this week's cross country league meeting at Caldicot High School. They all performed to the best of their ability and showed fantastic determination and resilience. It was great to see some our new year 7 learners taking part.





Efforts to High Things



Football matches kicked off this week including our new Year 7 teams.

Year 7 girls won 7-2 v Gwent-Is-Coed in the Gwent cup



Seren y Gêm - Year 7 Amira Y.





Year 7/8 girls won 8-2 v St Joseph's in the Welsh Cup.



Seren y Gêm - Year 8 Ella M.





Year 10 Boys Football

A good performance, although not the result we wanted for the first match of the season. Our Year 10 boys football team fell to a 4 - 2 loss away at Bassaleg. All the boys showed real pride in the jersey.

Goals - Kayden N. 😭 Carter S. 😭







Seren y Gêm - Evan W.

Year 7 Boys Football

Well done, they did a fantastic job, especially in the second half, where they kept their heads up, played some brilliant football and showed great levels of resilience and determination.

Goals - Cameron E, Damiola K









Seren y Gêm - Jack R.

Open Evening

Thank you for all parents and children who attended our open evening on Thursday. It was also great to hear all the positive comments you made about our staff and learners.

Today our staff have been supporting the Macmillan with coffee and cake at break time. We all know families affected by cancer.

Please donate online if you can.

Click here

<u>Upcoming Dates</u>

- Thursday 9 October Year 11 Progress Evening 3.30-6.30pm
- Thursday 23 October Year 7 Transition Wellbeing Evening 3.30-6.30pm

Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.

Best wishes,

tspald Efforts to High Things

Julia Fitzgerald Headteacher

